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Application for Rezoning; 
City of Richmond, VA 
Application Report for: 
 
2102 E. Main St. 
Richmond, VA. 23223 
 
Senior Planner; Daniel Thompson, 
 
Dear Mr. Thompson, 
 
Thank you for your leadership in the rezoning and planning procedures.  
 
This building was renovated in the years 2001. It’s been used as an office and the “rivers Gate meeting Center” for Maritime 
Ministries Inc. for 13 years. We’ve thought about rezoning the building many times over the 13 years but never got around to 
it but now is the time. 
 
Our ministry has grown over the years to the point that the office and the “Rivers Gate Center” need to be relocated to Mid-
Atlantic Christian University’s campus in Elizabeth City North Carolina. We plan to rent the property to be used as a 
working art studio and gallery down stairs and a dwelling for two upstairs. The property is already prepared for this type of 
use.  
 
It’s our understanding that in order to do this we need to rezone the building from the present M1 zone to a B5 zone. We 
already have an artist from the Washington DC area interested in doing this. In looking into this plan we have also found that 
if we ever sell the property we will need to rezone it anyway. 
 
It’s been very encouraging and to see the great improvements on East Main St. over the last 13 years and we are proud to be 
a part of it.      
 
Roy Armstrong  
 
 
President/ Maritime Ministries, Inc. 
Phone: 804-615-2264 






